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Olive, Kevin

From: Ryder, Christopher
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2014 12:29 PM
To: Jeff Leavey (jal62@psu.edu)
Subject: Acknowledge Receipt of Application to Use SNM at an Alternate Location

Jeff, 
 
I received and docketed your application, " Resubmittal of License Amendment Request Originally 
Dated 12/18/13" dated February 4, 2014.  I am using the same TAC number, L33303, and will make 
an effort  to complete the review as originally scheduled for May 2014.  If you have any questions, 
please contact me. 
 
Regards, 
 

Chris Ryder  
 
Christopher Ryder, Licensing Project Manager 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards 
Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards 
Fuel Manufacturing Branch 
Room 3WFN 13C27 
Mail stop 3WFN 13C54 
 
Tel: (301) 287-0651 
Fax: (301) 287-9339 
 
 
 


